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Head’s Message 
We were delighted to welcome back Year 1 on Monday, and cannot wait to see Year 6 on Monday. 
Although every year group that returns to school is wonderful, we are missing the children in Years 
2-5 very much. In light of this, we are planning to host year group Microsoft Teams meetings for the 
children unable to return into school. This will be a chance for the year group to see each other and 
their teacher, before we break up in July. We are working with Microsoft Teams and are hoping to 
have this up and running for the week after next. Mrs Bostock will send further details in a separate 
email, but if you could download the Microsoft Teams app that would be ideal. We are also 
arranging visits for our new starters, but these will take place at the end of the school term, to 
ensure that our bubbles are not compromised in any way. 
 
Road Markings 
Bollington Council have placed Covid-10 warning signs outside the school, to remind pedestrians to 
keep their distance. 
 
Tytherington Transition 
Tytherington High School have now allocated form groups for the Year 6 children and have arranged 
times for the children to meet their class tutors via a zoom meeting. If you have not received the 
email from Tytherington, please let us know. 
 
News from Reception 
This week, in Reception, we have continued our mini beast topic, and we created clay honey bees 
and labelled them. We finished our micro habitats artwork, and we wrote out clues for a mini beast 
guessing game.  We have made the most of the sunshine and enjoyed lots of water play and den 
making. 
 
News from Year 1 
It has been amazing to welcome Year One back this week. We have been doing lots of artwork, 
including painting rainbows, dolphin art and our beautiful cheetah fur. In literacy, we have been 
looking at the story “No Thank You”. In maths, we have been adding by counting on, adding 10/20 
with a number square and learning our number words to five.  
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News from our Key Workers Group 
This week, in the Key Worker group, we have completed home learning packs. With the beautiful 
weather, we have explored our forest schools and started to tidy up our allotment. 
 
Here are a selection of photos showing our Year 1s enjoying painting this week. 
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